
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,

Thiruvananthapuram-695 001.
E-mail: ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in

Telephone: 0471 – 2525300, 2332120, 2338487

NOTIFICATION

KERALA MANAGEMENT APTITUDE TEST-SESSION II 
ENTRANCE EXAMINATION FOR MBA (KMAT-2025)

POSTPONED & LAST DATE FOR APPLICATION EXTENDED

In continuation to this office notification dated 04.05.2025 it is further

notified that the Computer Based Test for admission to MBA, KMAT 2025

(Session II) for the academic year 2025-26 which was scheduled to be

conducted on 24.05.2025 is postponed and rescheduled to be held on

31.05.2025 (Saturday). Online applications can be submitted through the

website www.cee.kerala.gov.in till 19.05.2025, 12 Noon. Applicants are

required to regularly visit the website of the Commissioner for Entrance

Examinations for updates.      

Helpline number: 0471 – 2525300, 2332120, 2338487
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